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To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Objection to DA2023/0130, Site 109A Church Street Lidcombe NSW

2141 Lot DP778492
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Proposed Waste Disposal in Lidcombe

1. inadequacy of the notice to residents. I only became aware of this happening when local
residents sent out flyers. This is disgraceful. Cumberland Council seems to pay little
attention to residents especially those in Lidcombe.

- 2. The road in to the site is narrow and is not really adequate for largish trucks. Which
other roads will be affected by trucks travelling into the site from around Sydney. How
will the Council be compensated for damage to local roads so that ratepayers are not
expected to pay for the damage.

3. Why should residents of Lidcombe become the waste disposal site for other areas. It is
not appropriate that Lidcombe residents have their lifestyle influenced by traffic,
possible pollution etc.

4. Why could this land not be rezoned to residential. It is approx 100 metres from the
new units built on the previous railway land. Sydney desperately needs more
affordable homes more than it needs a waste disposal unit .

5. This waste site is approximately 100 metre from the new units along the railway line. I
feel for people who have bought in this development. I am sure they would not have
bought into it if they knew there was the possibility of being so close to a waste
disposal unit with no guaranty that their units would not be affected by noise, smell or
pollution.
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